
 
4/16/2020 
 
Parents and Students, 
 

Today is our last day before spring break.  I know talking about April vacation right now 
seems strange, but I think many people need this break.  Friday April 17th was scheduled to be a 
day off for the teaching staff, and we are still following our board adopted school calendar.  
Therefore, there is no remote learning scheduled for Friday April 17th.   Our remote learning 
will resume on Monday April 27th.   
 

During vacation week we will still be operating our nutrition program.   Monday is 
holiday, so we will not have it on that day.  Our sites will open Tuesday through Friday, and 
delivery will be just Tuesday and Friday.   Our primary goal during this time remains the safety 
and well-being of our students and families.  I hope you are healthy and taking care of yourself.   
Hopefully some nicer weather will be her soon.  Even with social distancing nice weather will be 
a welcome change. 
 

As a reminder, as of May 4th, our remote learning opportunities will transition to include 
new curriculum material.    Students will be expected to be engaged in their learning either 
through online virtual sessions with your teacher, by doing the assigned materials uploaded to 
our website or other means by working with the teacher or educational technician. 

 
Please continue to reach out to your building administrator, Mr. Morin our Assistant 

Superintendent or myself if we can help you.   
 
 
Keep yourself healthy, 
 
 
 
Carl Gartley 
Superintendent 

 
 
 

 
 
 


